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First International Rock Art and Ethnography Conference
July 2014, Cochabamba, Bolivia

The First International Rock Art and Ethnography Conference will be hosted by IFRAO member 
Asociación de Estudios del Arte Rupestre de Cochabamba (AEARC) in the third week of July 2014. It 
follows the successful First International Cupules Conference of 2007, in the same town, and will be chaired 
by Professor Roy Querejazu Lewis, the IFRAO Representative of AEARC.

This event is planned to include four days of presentations and discussions, followed by four days of field 
trips to rock art sites in central Bolivia. Four sessions are planned for the conference, according to the 
following topics:

1. Ethnographically recorded rock art production
2. Rock art sites as sacral spaces
3. Ceremonial use of rock art sites, past and present
4. Traditional interpretations of rock art sites

Potential participants are requested to consider contributing presentations to one or more of these sessions. 
Enquiries concerning any aspect of the event are welcomed by:

Roy Querejazu Lewis
AEARC
Casilla 4243 
Cochabamba
Bolivia 
E-mail: aearcb@gmail.com
 


	First International Rock Art and Ethnography Conference

